
 

 

 

Salem Harbor Connector Path Project 

Two Week Look Ahead: February 24 th – March 6 th               
 

Projected Construction Activities: 

 

Week of 
February 24th   

 

● Traffic and Pedestrian signs will be placed throughout the 
construction area 

● Path construction continues between Szetela Lane and Fort 
Ave. 

● Contractor will begin construction of the gravel parking lot at 
Szetela Lane end of Path 

● If all goes well, the Path Excavation along Collins cove will 
begin within this time period 

● Every attempt will be made to minimize disruption to residents 
and businesses within the surrounding area of construction 

 

  

Week of 
March 2nd

 

 

● The Contractor will continue Excavation of Pathway along 
Collins cove area of the project 

●  Every attempt will be made to minimize disruption to residents 
and businesses within the surrounding area of construction 

 

 
Issue Date:  
Please visit the Salem Harbor Connector Path Project Website: 

https://www.salem.com/city-engineer/pages/salem-harbor-connector-path-project%C2%A0-szetela-

lane 


